

The Senior Adult Bible Study will begin on Wednesday, September 16, at 4:00 pm, at the church.

STORY TELLING TRIP

Due to a large turnout for the October 1 trip to Story Telling in Jonesborough it is necessary to change our departure time to 10:30 am and our lunch venue to The Black Olive Restaurant in Jonesborough.

The Black Olive is a relatively new, well liked, Italian restaurant that will have a private room set up for us.

CHILDREN'S SUNDAY SCHOOL

Today the children's Sunday School classes will be resuming Faithweaver curriculum for fall. Children will be studying Moses and Joshua this season. All children preschool through 5th grade are welcome to join us! Contact Patti Garrett at patti@chpres.org for more information.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED



Volunteers Needed in Children's Ministry. We are currently in need of one or two Sunday School teachers and assistants for the K-2nd Grade Sunday School class. Volunteer

commitment is during the Sunday School hour from September 2015 through end of May 2016. Please contact Patti Garrett at 579-6727 or patti@chpres.org for more information.

MEALS ON WHEELS HELP NEEDED

Drivers are needed for meals on Wheels routes in the Colonial Heights area. This involves one day per month for about 1 1/2 hour/ This is a ministry serving your friends and neighbors. Please call 239-5123, x 111 and make your available known. If you have questions contact Bill Kelly at 367-3191.



CALLING ALL YOUTH!

Check out what is going on curing the Sunday School hour. All middle school and high school youth are invited and encouraged to meet together as we start the study of the book of John on September 13. Class facilitators are Lisa Pecorini and Chris Garrett. We have fellowship, Bible study and prayer time together. We even have a little fun! We are blessed to have such an awesome group of teens. Parents and any adults are always welcome too. We meet in the classroom next to the Youth Center. Hope to see you there!

MUSIC, MUSIC, MUSC!

Are you interested in getting involved in the music program at CHPC? If you like to sing, consider joining the Chancel Choir, open to ages 12 and up. Chancel Choir rehearses on Wednesday evenings from 7:30-9:00.

Do you enjoy listening to the Handbells perform? If you read music at least a little, we'll show you how it's done! Colonial Heights Ringers, open to ages 15 and up, rehearses on Monday evenings at 7:30. Call or e-mail Carlene Eastridge (423-335-0981 or carlene@chpres.org).



September 13, 2015 THIS WEEK AT CHPC

Sunday, September 13

9:00 am	Worship Service
10:10 am	Sunday School
11:00 am	Worship Service
4:00 pm	PSA Kids
6:00 pm	Youth Group

Monday, September 14

7:00 pm	CH Ringers
8:00 pm	Basketball
8:00 pm	AA

Tuesday, September 15

6:00 pm	Cub Scouts
7:00 pm	Boy Scouts

Wednesday, September 16

4:00 pm	Sr. Adult Bible
	Study
5:15 pm	Music Club
6:30 pm	Family Dinner
7:30 pm	Chancel Choir

Thursday, September 17 8:00 pm AA

Sunday, September 20

ounday, ocptomber 20		
Worship Service		
Sunday School		
Worship Service		
Girl Scouts		
Session Meeting		



Hands for #25 HABITAT

Your habitat newsletter correspondent has now had the pleasure of meeting and visiting with our new Habitat for Humanity owner family. The Mitchell family is from Knoxville, TN. Ms. Mitchell works in the day school here at CHPC, a position she has had now for four and a half years. She is currently in the midst of a semester off in her course of study of education at Northeast State.

In the time allowed from a busy schedule of work and study, the Mitchell family enjoys walking in the park and watching TV together.

Ms. Mitchell says she feels that, having worked here for several years, she is especially happy that it is our church that is building her new home.

COLONIAL HEIGHTS PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

213 Colonial Heights Road | Kingsport TN 37663 | (423) 239-9194



Starts at \$85 per person - \$200 max per family cabin

Scholarship funds are available if you need assistance.

Please talk to Tom Phillips or Shane Smith

Registration begins today!!! Sign-up at both services or online at www.chpres.org

It is HOLSTON PRESBYTERIAN WOMEN's Retreat Time!!

Time to relax for a full 24 hrs. at the Banner Elk, NC Holston Presbytery Camp and Retreat Center. Our theme is Lavender Springs, a study of the Psalms. Starting Friday, Sept. 25 at 3 pm and ending Saturday afternoon the 26th at 3 p.m. Cost for 3 meals....dinner, Friday, and breakfast, lunch on Saturday plus the study materials is \$ 46. First come, first serve for room at Lodge. You may come Saturday only – \$ 25... program starts at 9 a.m., have lunch and go home at 3 p.m.

We have a great time of worship, meditation, singing, and "FUN". Try us I know it might get to become a yearly event for you. For registration forms contact Lois Bronson 239-4285. Cell phones -

423-276-7514 or 423-276-7666. Deadline 9/21

ONGOING MINISTRIES: We regularly collect food pantry items for Waverly Road Food Bank and individually wrapped snack items for the Holston Medical Hospitality Cart. Collection baskets are in they gym by the entrance and in the narthex. Your generous donations are appreciated!

sullivan county Jail Ministry is in need of PAPERBACK books to distribute to the prisoners. We cannot take hardback books or large magazines. The following categories are always popular: mystery, biography, fiction, western, spiritual, Reader's Digest, Prevention, Guideposts and small devotional magazines. A collection box is available in the kitchenette off of the narthex.

PRAYER REQUESTS: Aleta Blevins, Emily Bowman (Nile & Janis Mullins' granddaughter), Billie Chapman (at Baysmont), Verna Ernst, Chuck Fine (former member), Tonya Guest (daughter of Barbara & Harold Holt), Barbara Holt, Claire Keller, Bill Kelly Jr. (son of Bill Kelly), Becca McPeak (wife of Bob and daughter of Leon & Shirley Boyd), Charlie Meek, Wayne & Millie Pruett, Betty Renfro, James Sanders (Ramona Wise's father), Arnold Sexton, Larry Stiles (cousin of Sue Fortney), Anita Tanzer

THOSE IN HEALTH CARE/ ASSISTED LIVING FACILITIES: Vernon Edgell, Susie Keys, Lillie Laek, Carolyn Maynard, Neil & Betty Ottenfeld. Don & Cheryl Tench

PEACE & GLOBAL WITNESS OFFERING

What you've known as the Peacemaking Offering has been transformed into the **Peace** & **Global Witness Offering**. This new Offering will have a greater global reach, more significant impact, and bring peace to people through Christ. The Peace & Global Witness Offering will be received on World Communion Sunday, October 3.

"The Spirit of the Lord is upon me, because He has anointed me to bring good news to the poor. He has sent me to proclaim release to the captives and recovery of sight to the blind, to let the oppressed go free, to proclaim the year of the Lord's favor." Luke 4:18–19

